FROM THE JOURNAL OFFICE
RENEWALS

As was done in 1934, this number of the Jourxar, the first for 1935, is
being mailed to all of last year’s subseribers. This is done in consideration
of the extreme distances between the subscribers and this office, especially
as regards the members of the INTERNATIONAL LEPROSY ASSOCIATION, whose
renewals are coursed through the General Seeretary-Treasurer of the Association
in London. The second number will he mailed only to those whose renewals
have been received at the date of .issue, the end of June. It is to be noted
that the new address of the headquarters of the AssSoCIATION is 131 Baker Street,
London, W, 1.



